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24 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

PERFORMING ARTS LONDON RESIDENTIAL: 15/06/2022 - 17/06/2022 

We are very much looking forward to our Performing Arts residential visit to London and would like to take the 

opportunity to share some information with you. 

Travel Information 

Departure Date    Departure Station            Departure Time     Arrival Station                   Arrival Time  

15/06/2022          Manchester Piccadilly     08:35                        London Euston                      10:45  

17/06/2022          London Euston                 18:34                       Manchester Piccadilly           20:52 

Please make arrangements for your child to meet at Piccadilly Station by 8am on Wednesday 15 June. We will 

assemble at the seating area adjacent to the main entrance. Upon our return, please collect from this same location. 

We will ask pupils to inform you should we experience any delay on our return journey. 

Whilst in London we will be travelling using London Transport. Tickets for this have been included in our package. 

Accommodation Information 

We will be staying at the Premier Inn London Kensington, Earls Court. I have provided contact details below in case 

of emergency. 

Rooms will be allocated to pupils- please ask your son/daughter not to attempt to change rooms as this could 

provide us with issues in case of emergency. 

Hotel : Premier Inn London Kensington (Earls Court) 11 Knaresborough Place London SW5 0TJ 

Board : Bed and Breakfast           Telephone :    020 7370   9251 

Arrival :        15/06/2022      Departure :    17/06/2022 

Meals, money and refreshments 

As per our initial proposal, our package includes breakfast at our hotel each morning and two evening meals as 

follows, Wednesday evening at Pizza Hut Leicester Square Restaurant and Thursday evening at Hard Rock Café. We 

will be required to make our own arrangements for lunch on all three days and dinner upon arrival at London Euston 

on Friday. Pupils will need to bring enough money for these meals in addition to a small amount of ‘spends’ should 

they wish to purchase any souvenirs (we will have some time available for this). 
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Conduct and dress code 

It is expected that our pupils will behave in a manner that represents our school well and would be grateful if you 

could reiterate this message to your son/daughter. It is important that pupils follow all instruction given by staff, in 

the hotel, whilst visiting attractions, when travelling and during any free time. Pupils who choose to behave 

inappropriately may risk their place on the trip and parents would be asked to arrange to collect their child, at their 

own expense. 

Please remind pupils that suitable clothing is essential. We will need to be prepared for unpredictable English 

weather including suitable footwear for long periods standing. An exciting part of our trip is the opportunity to 

participate in a Theatre workshop, pupils will need to be dressed in loose, comfortable clothing for this. 

I have attached our itinerary for your information. 

Staff members on the trip will be myself, Mrs H Glen (hglen@urmstongrammar.org.uk_, Ms. J Langham 

(jlangham@urmstongrammar.org.uk), and Mr D Penney (dpenny@urmstongrammar.org.uk). 

 

Should you need to contact us urgently during the residential, please call on the school mobile: 07572116418 if 

there is no response, we may be involved in an event or underground, please leave a voicemail or send a text 

message. The phone will remain on throughout the visit. 

I hope this has answered any questions you may have, please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any 

further information. I am sure our lovely pupils will have a wonderful trip, with lots of learning and many memories 

made! 

 

Kind regards 

Helen Glen 

(Head of Drama) 
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